

Acre Hall Primary School Irlam Road, Flixton, Manchester M41 6NA 0161 748 4356 admin@ahps.bfet.uk www.acrehall.bfet.uk

5 November 2021

# STAR OF THE WEEK

Nursery – Mrs Mackinder	Emily C
Reception – Mrs Moore	Rmai K
Reception/Year 1 - Miss Forlani	Jackson G
Year 1 & 2- Mrs Tomlinson	Penelope M-G
Year 2 – Mr Brierley	Savannah C
Year 3 – Mrs Kan	Duaa M
Year 4 – Mrs Edwards	Daisy D
Year 5 – Miss Atherton	Maxwell H
Year 5 & 6 - Mr Stevenson	Poppy F & Nicole S
Year 6 – Miss Thake	Oliver M
Robins – Mrs Griffin & Mrs Schofield	Ellie B
Kingfishers – Miss Cook	Rory P
Owls - Miss Manton	Kiara G
PE Star	
Music Star	Betsy O'N & Charlotte L-S

### **Covid Guidelines**

It is advisable that parents/carers still wear masks when on school premises please. We are trying to protect our close community and keep everybody safe. Thank you for your support.

### **Evolve**

Just a reminder to please select your children's meals by Sunday at 9pm for the week. Thank you. Mrs Siepen & Mrs Venables (The School Office).

### **Parents Week**

Teachers will be arranging appointments/ringing parents this week to discuss their child's progress.

### **Individual Photographs**

The school photographer will be in on Tuesday of next week (9<sup>th</sup> November) to take individual photographs of our children. Your child will bring an online slip home next week to enable you to order the photograph.

Executive Principal: Mr G Handforth Head of School: Mr C Catherall







Acre Hall Primary School Irlam Road, Flixton, Manchester M41 6NA 0161 748 4356 admin@ahps.bfet.uk www.acrehall.bfet.uk

## Remembrance Day

With Remembrance Day being on Thursday of next week (11<sup>th</sup> November) there will be items on sale all week. Poppies, Zip Pull (donation 50p), Reflector (donation 50p), snap band (donation £1.50) and wristbands (donation £1). If you want to send your child in with the relevant donation and the children can come to the school office at break times.

# Children in Need - oooops!

This has been detailed in Key Dates as the 12<sup>th</sup> November although this is actually Friday 19<sup>th</sup> November so will be on the newsletter next week.

Thank you for your continued support. Have a good weekend.

Mr C Catherall Head of School

Executive Principal: Mr G Handforth Head of School: Mr C Catherall



